PAGE  

[image: image1.wmf]GENERAL  ASSEMBLY

THIRTY-THIRD REGULAR SESSION
OEA/Ser.P

June 8-10, 2003
AG/INF. 299/03
Santiago, Chile
28 May 2003

Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO PROPOSING DATES
FOR THE SPECIAL CONFERENCE ON SECURITY

PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO

OEA-01292
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Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to refer once again to resolution CP/RES. 843 (1365/03), “Extension of the Deadline for Holding the Special Conference on Security,” in which the Permanent Council resolved to recommend to the General Assembly that said Conference be held in Mexico in the last quarter of 2003, on a date to be determined.


In that regard, I am pleased to inform you that, in view of other events in the region that will take place around the dates proposed in my note 01201 of May 19, the Government of Mexico has decided to propose October 27 and 28, 2003, as the dates for the Special Conference on Security.  I would therefore respectfully ask you to bring this note to the attention of the Permanent Council.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Ambassador Miguel Ruíz-Cabañas Izquierdo


Permanent Representative of Mexico to the OAS


Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security,


preparatory body for the Special Conference on Security

His Excellency
Odeen Ishmael

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Guyana

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
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